

Mr. Michael A. Folkes, CEO 3095 McBride Court Hamilton, Ohio 45011

September 8, 2015

Dear Mr. Michael A. Folkes,

The teachers and students at Fulton Elementary school, would like to thank you for coming to encourage us to be Mighty in Character and for giving us the opportunity to pay it forward to Mt. Waddy Elementary in Friendship, Jamaica. Thank you from our hearts for the gifts of love given to the staff. Your giving helped us to have a great start to our year. We are grateful for your kindness. It is such a blessing for us to know that people in our community and abroad do care.

P.S. Thank Patchy for his visit for us! We enjoyed him and look forward to seeing him again.

Sincerely,

Dr. Sherry Cross

Principal

Fulton Elementary School

Tonjarene Bronston

Student Support Facilitator

Fulton Elementary School